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Calendar Week Ahead 

Sept. 21 – Oct. 5 – Book Drive 

Sept. 24 – Sept. 28 – Reading Week and  

Book Fair 

 

Sept. 26 – Reading Night 5-8 pm 

 

Oct. 1 – Field Trip Permission form due 

 

Oct. 5 – Early Release 1:30 pm 

READING *Skill – Fiction 

*Grammar Skill – Review 

 

MATH        * Multiplication (test on Friday) 

 

Social Studies     * Communities 

 

 

Homework This Week: 

Read for at least 10 minutes a night. 
 

Birthdays 

No September Birthdays! 

Important Info 
 

Bernie's Book Bank Book Drive 

We are excited to announce we will be collecting 

books during Reading Week!!! Bernie's Book Drive 

will be taking place September 21 and ending 

October 5. OUR GOAL IS 1,500 books!!!!! Please 

help us by sending in gently used books you and 

your children no longer read! 

Keep in mind, they do not collect the following: Text books, Activity 

books, Coloring books, Video game guides, Young Adult, Adult, 

Reference 

 

Lexia and Pathblazers Training 

We would like to offer training for parents on 

how to use these web based programs at home 

for continued practice in reading and math as 

well as challenging students beyond their 

current level.  Please let me know if you are 

interested. 
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